
During October, designated as Mental Health Month, 17 students, 
2 faculty and 1 alumnus from the School of Nursing participated in 
a fundraiser for the National Alliance on Mental Illness. They 
conducted anxiety screens, educated folks about relaxation 
exercises, and engaged with other mental health agencies to learn 
more about community resources.


